Dear Committee Members,

| am a resident of St Johns and concerned about the neighborhood's resiliency in the event of an
earthquake. | am writing to bring your attention to the need to replace the bridges over the BNSF "cut"
and how critical it is that PBOT be provided with funds to do the work of replacing the Columbia Blvd
bridge.

Thank you,
Sophia Monahon



